
ADDRESS REPLY TO 

Commander, 
Twelfth CG District 
630 Sansome Street 
San Francisco, Calif. 

UNITED STATES COAST GUARD 

dl 
N1-1 

 
DEC 7 1959 

Mr. R. E. Foster 
City Attorney 
Pacific Grove, California 

Dear Mr. Foster: 

In confirming your phone conversation with LCDR Weller at 4:00 p.m. on 
1 December 1959, it is the desire of the Coast Guard that the City of 
Pacific Grove police the area licensed to the City of Pacific Grove. 

Very truly yours, 

Rear Admiral, U. S. Coast Guard 
Commander, Twelfth Coast Guard District 
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